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29th February 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Red Nose Day 2024 

On Friday 15 March, Blue Peter will be turning RED to celebrate Red Nose Day and we are going to 

be supporting them as a school to go ‘red-to-toe’ too.  

 

So, dust off your ruby slippers, pop on your lobster suit or simply don some scarlet socks - how far 

you take it is up to you!  

 

If you are able to make a donation you can do so via our school’s Just giving page – see the link 

below. Please note – we will not be taking cash donations. 

 

Colmers Farm is fundraising for Comic Relief (justgiving.com) 

 

It would be great to see the children taking part in our ‘red-to-toe’ event and if you are able to make 

a donation that would be great – no donation is too small.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Williams 

Head Teacher  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-colmers-farm-primary-school
mailto:enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org

